
Enoch Hill   
Wind Farm 
Turbine Component Deliveries & Parking Restrictions

Dear Resident, 

We realise that the component deliveries will affect the surrounding community. We 
apologise in advance for any potential delays and inconvenience this may cause, and 
we would like to express our sincere thanks once again for your continued cooperation.

As you may be aware, deliveries of turbine 
components for Enoch Hill Wind Farm commenced 
on August 9th. The delivery of the larger 
components (including the turbine blades) is 
scheduled to begin on or around August 28th. 
These delivery vehicles will require more road 
space than the tower components you may have 
previously seen passing through. 

The delivery schedule is updated regularly and  
can be found on our website. Please visit  
uk.rwe.com/project-proposals/enoch-hill  
for the latest information.

In our July newsletter, we notified residents along 
our component delivery route of the Temporary 
Traffic Regulation Orders (TTROs) that we are 
required to have in place for the duration of the 
deliveries, as part of the abnormal road permit. 
TTROs are legal orders that require certain areas 
of public road space to be kept clear to allow the 
delivery vehicles to pass safely. TTROs are in place 
in the three following areas (maps overleaf):

1   A76 Pathhead, New Cumnock (Figure 01)

2   A76/B741 Afton Bridge, near New Cumnock 	
         Primary School (Figure 02)

3   B741, Connel Burn (Figure 03)

The TTROs are in force from July 3rd, 2024 until 
February 28th, 2025. Cones will be placed in the 
relevant areas to prevent parking and obstruction; 
however, they will be removed during periods when 
deliveries are not scheduled to minimise disruption. 

We would like to remind all residents and road 
users of the map location and details of the TTROs, 
and kindly request the following to ensure our AIL 
vehicles pass safely through the area: 

•	 Please do not move or tamper with the cones 
that have been placed in the outlined locations.

•	 Please refrain from parking on the pavement 
adjacent to the cones. The cones are there 
to prevent parking on both the road and the 
pavement during delivery periods. 

Parking on a footway is illegal. We have had several 
incidents where the police have had to knock on 
doors and request vehicles be moved to allow the 
convoy to pass safely. To minimise disturbance to 
residents, we ask for your cooperation. 

We are also conducting monthly video and 
photographic surveys of the delivery route, as 
required by Ayrshire Roads Alliance (ARA), to 
monitor the condition of the roads during the 
delivery period. This includes roads, bridges, 
culverts and structures close to the road, extending 
up to the site entrance. We wish to inform local 
residents so that you are aware should you see 
these surveys being carried out.

For any queries or concerns please  
contact us at Enoch_hill@rwe.com
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The delivery schedule will be updated regularly, please visit 
www.rwe.com/enochhill for the latest information.


